
Designed
for new
kernels!

TUESDAY, MAY 24

Mary Jayne Breeden
Council Service Center 
or Zoom teleconference

6:00 - 7:30 PM



For more information,
contact Tony Montemurno
kerneltbaloney@gmail.com




POPCORN 101
TRAINING

Second Annual

Great resource course
for new Unit Popcorn
Kernels!

Gain fundamental
knowledge BEFORE
the popcorn arrives!

Chock-full of helpful
tips!

Entry-level
information to help
form a successful
popcorn fundraiser,
from start to finish!

Networking
opportunity that
shouldn't be missed!

The feedback from the
inaugural Popcorn 101
Training in 2021 was
very positive, and
we've taken
suggestions to make
2022's course even
better! Come join us
for a popping-good
time!

 

 

 

 

 


